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To: Mike Martindale, Superintendent _,.r}
From: Dr. Penny Tramel, Chief Academic Officer | : W
Date: August 12, 2021
Subject: Board Approval for the Annual MOA with TEEX for EMT Certifications
Agenda Item: H-3.
BACKGROUND

College Station ISD has been in a partnership with the Texas A&M Engineering Extension Service (TEEX)
to provide CSISD students the opportunity to graduate with the necessary credentials to have their
Emergency Medical Technician (EMT) Certification. This Memorandum of Agreement allows students to
be “Career Ready” as they graduate and choose to enter the workforce.

There is a fixed price for these services is $3,500 for up to 8 students, plus $350 for each additional
student over 8.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended the CSISD Board of Trustees approve the annual Memorandum of Understanding
with TEEX in order for our students to obtain an EMT certification.
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